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The Tudor Area community council recenfly reached out to us for an emailed update onthe 361h Avenue lnterchange project. vvhile we don't have much new to

share at this point, we woutd 
"1.o 

rii"ioinir" this update with ft," irrioto*n Corimunity council. Please share this update with your members on the March
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36th Avenue lnterchange Project Update

Community Council meeting agenda.

The seward Highway: 36th Avenue lnterchange project is curren y in the environmental documentation and preliminary design stage The proposed design for

this intersection is a loop ramp interchange with Seward Hignway Lrossiniover sotn Avenue During summei 2022, the project team completed the lield work for

the noise analysis, and we wirr rravllhe risurts of the noisjstudy 
"ir-rpiito 

i" tpri"g 2023 The prdject was added to the statewide Transportation lmprovement

program (s,p) in ta\ 2022 a^d ;;;;ig,bi; ror ieairat tunoini. nr i [irrt *.i n.i" recenfly begun wo* on the environmential documentation effort Additional

public outreach is planned 
", 

p"rt oiit u ahrt to communicate ttre impacti ot ttre proiect and io re-ceive input when we have more lnformation to share The most

current information is what ts shown on our proiect webaite ana wtrai iii presentdo 6t tne open.House on Aptil 19, 2022. Please visit the website at

www 36thinterchanoe.com tor ttris anJ ruturi piol""t ,pdates. r y;;'h;" lnv qre"iion" or would like to submit comments, please contact Do\AlL Public

iffiffiAi-at o00 or emait the project team at 36thinterchanqe@dowl.com.
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